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Notes 

1. NK, the chair and SP, the facilitator of the GDG and Director of the National Collaborating 
Centre for Mental Health, welcomed the group.  
 
Apologies were received from Tony O’Connell, Naomi Lumsdaine, Nicole Stanbury, 
Richard Byng, Richard Bradshaw, Julia Tabreham and Sunil Lad. 

 
2. No new declarations of interest were received. 

 
3. The minutes and related actions from the previous GC were reviewed and accepted. 
 
4. It was confirmed that MHCJS team sent comments on the physical health in prisons draft 

recommendations.  
 

5. The GC rated nominal group statements on personality disorder.  
 

6. Laura O’Shea gave a presentation on the evidence for substance misuse interventions 
and service delivery.  

 
7. Eric Slade gave a presentation on the existing economic evidence for interventions and 

service delivery within the criminal justice system. 
 
8. The GC discussed the effectiveness of drug courts and the implications of the studies 

focusing on the US criminal justice system.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date, time and venue of the next meeting 
 
Wednesday 10 February 2016; 10.30am – 4pm at The Royal College of Psychiatrists, 21 Prescot 
Street, London E1 8BB 


